
April 22, 2020 

MEMORANDUM FOR: David Witherell 

Executive Director 

North Pacific Fishery Management Council 

FROM: Demian A. Schane 

Chief, Alaska Section 

NOAA Office of General Counsel 

SUBJECT: Designated Official for the Special May 15, 2020 Council Meeting 

This memorandum provides notice that John Lepore will serve as the “designated official” under the 

conflict-of-interest regulations at 50 C.F.R. § 600.235 for Council decisions at the special May 15, 2020 

North Pacific Fishery Management Council meeting that will be held online. 

cc: Diana Evans 

Dr. James Balsiger 

Glenn Merrill 

Kristen Gustafson 

Adam Issenberg 

Josh Fortenbery 

Lauren Smoker 

Molly Watson 
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